
To the honorable members of the
Senate,                                                                                                                                                      

I support this bill (Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of
Abortion) Bill 2013). I do not believe our tax dollars should go to killing unborn babies simply
because he or she is not the preferred gender. Australia should be a champion of the rights of the
unborn rather than a willing perpetrator of barbaric acts against the unborn. Medicare funding
should only go to genuine medical issues. Bumping off a child because you are not happy with the
gender is of course not a real medical issue. It is instead a lifestyle choice, and tax dollars should
not go to such a poor excuse for killing an unborn baby.

In short the Senate should champion such a bill to reinforce the rights of the unborn and to
enhance Australia’s moral standing within the global community.

Yours in good standing James Hayes




